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I was a long term resident of Windsor and now live on the Gold Coast. 
I am a First Fleeter and disgusted by what is proposed for Thompson Square, Windsor. 
It is our heritage and should be preserved for future Generations. 
The politicians should work together to stop the destruction of this site. 


